
CITY OF MONTEBELLO PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
1600 WEST BEVERLY BLVD.  

MONTEBELLO, CALIFORNIA 90640 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled meeting of the City of Montebello 
Planning Commission scheduled for Tuesday, January 4, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. at Montebello City 
Hall, Council Chambers located at 1600 West Beverly Boulevard, Montebello CA 90640 is 
hereby canceled. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning Commission will be held on Tuesday, 
January 18, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.  

Dated: December 29, 2021 

I, Samantha Nevarez, Administrative Secretary for the City of Montebello Planning Department 
hereby certify that the foregoing Notice of Cancellation for the City of Montebello Planning 
Commission meeting to be held on January 4, 2022 at 6:30 p.m., was canceled and that a copy 
of said Notice of Cancellation was posted at City Hall, the City’s website, and delivered to each 
member of the City of Montebello Planning Commission all on December 29, 2021.  

_____________________________________________ 

Samantha Nevarez, Administrative Secretary 


